
From:
Sent: Wednesday, 16 June 2021 11:45 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

This Bill will affect people with less than normal cognitive function, people who are sad or depressed or 
lonely, people will anxiety, people who are low socioeconomic, people who don’t think they belong, people 
who don’t feel accepted. We cannot let a Bill pass which will allow and encourage people to end their lives 
for reasons which might change so dramatically so quickly. This is dangerous. We need to protect our most 
vulnerable and the ones who might have times of not feeling together. We have all been there but we have 
pulled through. Other might not get the chance to pull through.  

Sincerely,  
Deb Acason. 
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